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Wednesday, 3 May 2023 

Coronation Celebrations 
Dear parents / carers, 

In school, to celebrate the coronation of King Charles III, we are planning two separate events on 

the next two Fridays to fit around the statutory testing taking place in May.   

Red White and Blue Day 

On Friday 5th May, we will be letting children come to school in red, white and blue clothing to 

help raise awareness of the Coronation with all pupils and start the long weekend for everyone in 

school. 

Any children doing PE that day will be able to do it in their non-uniform clothes but please make 

sure all children are sent in clothing that they can run around safely in at break and lunch times. 

Coronation Party 

On Friday 12th May, after lunchtime, the school will all come together in their houses for afternoon 

tea, games and a chance to watch together some of the highlights of the Coronation. 

For the afternoon tea on 12th May, we ask you to send your child with a small packed treat such as 

a small cake or two or a few biscuits and one or two pieces of fruit that they can enjoy on the field 

(weather permitting!) with the rest of the school. They can be sent with a soft, non-fizzy drink or 

can just drink from their water bottle. 

Please only send your child with enough food for themselves and please do not send any 

chocolate items (they will melt!), any other sweets or fizzy drinks. If they are sent with these items, 

children will not be able to eat them and they will be sent back home. 

Please note that children will not be able to share their food with others for food allergy and 

hygiene reasons so please make sure your child has a small something to eat and drink. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Ed Seeley, 

Headteacher 
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